
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: May 10, 2024. 

PeopleSoft Financials is currently processing the PeopleSoft Update Manager 48 upgrade. The code 
freeze in the PeopleSoft system will expire and the new release will be available to financial users on 
Monday, May 20. PeopleSoft will be inaccessible the weekend prior.  

With this upgrade, your financial and purchasing teams will have an improved, new mobile user 
experience including additional fluid features, enhanced dashboards, added navigation search 
functionality and more.  

If you have any questions regarding the upgrade, contact servicedesk@omes.ok.gov. 
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